
June 2024

Land south of 
Norwich Road, Hingham

Community workshop feedback form

Thank you for attending the consultation event to view Abel Homes proposals for land south 
of Norwich Road. Abel Homes would like to receive your feedback to help evolve the scheme 
wherever possible before an application is submitted to South Norfolk District Council.  
Please fill out this feedback form and hand it to a member of the project team at the event. 

Alternatively, you can submit your completed form via Freepost using  
Freepost MEETING PLACE CONSULTATION (no stamp required!)

Were you aware of the site’s allocation in the Greater Norwich Local Plan (GNLP)?

  Yes	   No

1.

A mix of new homes including larger family homes and smaller starter homes

Affordable homes to help local residents onto the housing ladder

Homes designed to reflect the local character of the area

Public open space for existing and future residents to enjoy	

New pedestrian and cycle connections	

Sustainability measures included in construction 

Biodiversity net gain 	

Investment towards local infrastructure	

The proposals for the site will deliver a number of important benefits to the area. Please score the benefits 
below, that are most important to you. 1 being least important – 5 being most important.

3.

1 2 3 4 5

1 2 3 4 5

1 2 3 4 5

1 2 3 4 5

1 2 3 4 5

1 2 3 4 5

1 2 3 4 5

1 2 3 4 5

Please leave your details below:

Name:

Address:

Email:

Telephone:

Would you like to be kept updated regarding the proposals for land south of Norwich Road, Hingham?	     Yes      No

Postcode:

What type of homes do you feel are needed in the local area?

  1 bedroom	   2 bedrooms	   3 bedrooms	   4-5 bedrooms	   Bungalow

2.



This information is being collected on behalf of Abel Homes and will be shared with them, securely stored and destroyed at the end of the 
planning process. All written feedback will be anonymised and shared with the local planning authority, South Norfolk District Council.  
For further information about how we hold and use your data and your rights under General Data Protection Regulations please visit:  
www.meeting-place.uk/privacy-cookie-policy 

Are there any other benefits you would like to see delivered as part of the proposals for  
land south of Norwich Road, Hingham? (please comment below)

4.

What changes or additions would you make to the scheme? 
(please comment below)

5.

Do you have any further comments or questions regarding the proposals?  
(please comment below)

6.

Next steps 
Thank you for completing this feedback form.  
Please return it to one of the team or you can  
submit your completed form via Freepost using  
Freepost MEETING PLACE CONSULTATION  
(no stamp required!)

Contact us 
If you have any further comments, please contact us via 

Email: info@hinghamconsultation.co.uk 

Phone: 0800 124 8911


